

t 01884 881354 | e admin@rackenford-primary.devon.sch.uk

Available online at www.rackenford-primary.devon.sch.uk and via subscription

Class R

Class R pupils went for a walk on the common where they collected leaves and sticks. They then used these to make leaf rubbing pictures.





Class 1

Class 1 have been thinking about the world and where different animals live. This week they used the imagination station to build a home for different animals.





Class 2

Class 2 have been designing their own odd socks for Anti Bullying week. Odd socks represent how everyone is different and unique.



Class 3

Class 3 have been experimenting with Coke and Mentos, seeing who could make the highest eruption.









t 01884 881354 | e admin@rackenford-primary.devon.sch.uk

Available online at www.rackenford-primary.devon.sch.uk and via subscription

Please keep an eye out for Christmas fundraising activities which the PTFA have got planned, dispite the lockdown we still have fun things planned for the children and adults alike.

Little Angels News



Wow! A huge thank you to everyone who donated for Children In Need, We raised anamazing £79.76 which Nickki then very kindly round up to £100.

Christmas Cards

You should have received your child's Christmas card design this week and we would be grateful if you could get the orders back by Wednesday 25th November.

You can order cards, gift tags, mugs, tea towels and bags for life. They make excellent gifts and keepsakes and also make money for the PTFA at the same time! Cheques need to be made out to Rackenford School PTFA. You can also pay online using your childs name as reference. Bank details are

Account number: 16165368

Sortcode: 30 98 90.

We will still need the order forms back even if paying online.

Thank you so much for your support.

Awards



Learning Leaves

Class R - Arthur

Class 1 - Saskia

Class 2 - Jessica

Class 3 - Darcy

House Point

Class R - Alfie D

Class 1 - Tiger

Class 2 - Sophia & Elliott

Class 3 – Louis

Dates



Flu Vaccination 11 December

Christmas Jumper Day 11 December

Last Day Autumn Term 16 December

First Day of Spring Term 04 January

Snapshots sent home W/C 14 December

Monday & Thursday's Children will need to come to school in their PE kit.







t 01884 881354 | e admin@rackenford-primary.devon.sch.uk

Available online at www.rackenford-primary.devon.sch.uk and via subscription

Scholastic Book Club

Our new Scholastic Book Club is up and running!

Go to https://schools.scholastic.co.u https://schools.scholastic.co.u to browse the latest books and order online.

For every £1 you spend on this month's Book Club, our school will earn 20p in Scholastic Rewards.

Please place your **order online by December 4th, 2020**.

Wreath Making



The PTFA will be holding their annual Christmas wreath making event via zoom this year on Sunday 6th December at 7pm.

Attendees will be supplied with a kit including everything they need to make their wreath and get them in the Christmas spirit, whilst being guided through it virtually. The cost for this will be £15.

If you would like to participate please contact Linsey Clements by 27th November on 07917 793382 or linseyfrost@hotmail.com

Due to your amazing support the PTFA have already been able to fund some great things this year which include...

- · Whole school art resources
- The Theatre Alibi visit
- A class set of ukuleles for the whole school to use
- Twinkle subscription for staff
- £50 worth of Books for each class
- New sheds for the playground (Tesco grant)
- £250 for each class.

Teachers have purchased lots of fantastic resources including dictionaries and thesauruses for class 3, traditional tales' resources for class 2, mobilo construction resources for class 1, a wooden garage and duplo for class R as well as much, much more!

(Please contact the PTFA if you'd like to see the whole list)

THANK YOU ALLSO MUCH!

We were also lucky enough to receive a very generous donation from Ruth Fennell which we have used to buy many of the Big Cat Phonics books needed for class 1/R. Thank you so much Ruth!

The PTFA is keen for everyone to get involved. If you have any ideas, you can either email the PTFA ptfarackenford@gmail.com or attend our next meeting.







t 01884 881354 | e admin@rackenford-primary.devon.sch.uk

Available online at www.rackenford-primary.devon.sch.uk and via subscription





Eastern Sleep Clinic

DOES YOUR CHILD FIND IT HARD TO SETTLE AT BEDTIME?

IS YOUR CHILD WAKING IN THE NIGHT? ARE YOU EXHAUSTED?

Your Public Health Nursing team offer a free
Sleep Clinic available for babies (from 8
months), children & young people

SELF REFERRALS ONLY

Please call our Hub on 0333 234 1903 or email rde-tr.easternphnduty@nhs.net





